RECEIVED

January 4, 2022 REGION OF PEEL OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

Khan, Rusha

From: Anu Missar

Sent: January 4, 2022 1:54 PM

To: Khan, Rusha **Subject:** Re: AAC Absence

REFERRAL TO	
RECOMMENDED	
DIRECTION REQUIRED	
RECEIPT RECOMMENDED	

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST.

Hello Rusha,

Happy New Year! My apologies for the delayed response. Thank you for checking in.

I'm glad to share over the past year I have been employed in an work from home role. As such, the AAC Meeting times have conflicted with my work schedule.

Please accept this as a formal resignation as a member of the AAC Committee. I have greatly valued & appreciated my time as a Member.

Best Wishes, Anu Missar

Get Outlook for Android